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DSBN Tech Team Heads to Waterloo 
for Provincial Technology Competitions 

This week, technology students from the District School Board of Niagara will be competing
against teams from across Ontario at the 18th Annual Skills Canada – Ontario technology
competitions. 

After one month of local competitions where 3800 DSBN students participated in 32 challenges,
Team DSBN has been chosen.  50 students from both elementary and secondary schools who
successfully competed in local competitions, will head to Waterloo this week to compete against
2000 students from across Ontario for a chance at the provincial podium and the honour of
becoming part of Team Ontario!  Team Ontario will compete on a national level at Skills
Canada in Saskatoon 2007.
 
“We are delighted that so many of our students will be competing and wish them the best of luck
as they represent their schools and the DSBN this week in Waterloo,” said Kevin Graham,
Technology Consultant for the public school board. 

“We are fortunate to have so many dedicated teachers who have supported and encouraged
the students along the way,” said Director of Education Warren Hoshizaki.  “The students and
staff have worked hard to get ready for this provincial challenge and we are proud of them all,”
he said. 
 
Next step Saskatoon!
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